
 

Cathedral Shop 
Open Mon—Fri  

10.30am to 12.30pm  

 First Holy Communion & 
Confirmation Cards , Sympa-
thy Cards, Candles & other 
items.are available to buy. 
 

Priests of the Parish 

Canon Gerard Garrett 
Fr Frank O’Connor 
Fr Leo McDonnell 
Canon John Daly 

Fr Peter Claver Emeka Eze 
 

Parish Office 

061 414624 

Mass Times  

Mon—Fri   10am, 5.45pm       
Sat   10am & 6pm Vigil 

Sun 8am, 10.30am, 12 noon 

St Anthony’s Novena Tues 

10am & 5.45pm.   

Holy Days  

Vigil Weekdays 5.45pm 
Weekdays 10am, 5.45pm 

 

Confessions 

Saturday 10.30am  

Baptisms 
Saturday 4.30pm 

Eucharistic Adoration  

Takes place each Friday 
    4.30pm to 5.30pm. 

 Split the Pot 
 Congratulations  

Geraldine Williams 
Winner of  last weekends  

draw 25th Feb.  
      

     Parish Newsletter,  Sunday 3rd March 2024 

 
SCHOOL SECRETARY  

VACANCY  
 

St. John’s Girls’ and Infant Boys’ School, Cathedral Place, Limerick 
are hiring a  Permanent School Secretary.  

 
See advertisement on  

www.educationposts.ie for full details.    
Closing date Wednesday 6th March 2024

 

Principal: Aoibheann Ruane  Address: Cathedral Place, Limerick  (V94T223)   
 Roll No.:  06936R         Tel:061-416752     Email:johnslimerick@gmail.com      
  X (Twitter): @StJohnslk     Web: www.scoileoinnaofa.ie 

School Enrolment Notice 
 St. John’s Girls’ & Infant Boys’ School  

        is now accepting applications for the  
   2024/2025 School Year. 

Closing date for applications for Junior Infants is 
Monday 11t hMarch 2024. 

Application Forms available from school office /school 
website 

 
Principal: Aoibheann Ruane                       Address: Cathedral Place,  
Roll No.:  06936R                                Limeick (V94T223)                      
             Tel:     061-416752  
                  Email:johnslimerick@gmail. com    (X)Twitter: @StJohnslk
                      Web: www. scoileoinnaofa. ie   

 

A note of gratitude was received from  Sr Bride of Little Sisters of Assumption to all 

you gave so generously to their recent collection here in the Cathedral.  The total 

amount of €3,670 was donated for which they are deeply grateful.  

Recently Baptised:  We welcome to the Christian Community 

Harry Considine  

We wish him and his family every blessing and happiness. 

Recently Deceased: We offer our sympathies to the families & loved ones of  

Gerard Kiely RIP and Gillian Ryan RIP 

Eternal rest grant unto them , O Lord , Amen 
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